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CAPE ELIZABETH SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 

 
M E M O R A N D U M  

  
 

Date: February 9, 2010 

To: School Board Members 

From: Alan H. Hawkins, Superintendent 

Re: Administrator Nominations for Employment Contract Renewal 
 
Nominations to administrative positions for the 2010-2011 school year include: 
 
Principals 
Steven Connolly Middle School 
Tom Eismeier Pond Cove School 
Jeffrey Shedd  High School 
 
Assistant Principals 
John Casey  Middle School 
Troy Henninger High School 
 
District-Wide 
Pauline Aportria Business Manager 
Dominic DePatsy Director of Instructional Support 
Janet Hoskin  Community Services Director 
Gary Lanoie  Director of Technology 
Jeff Thoreck  Athletic Administrator  
 
 
According to State law, the deadline for receipt of written notice of renewal/non-renewal to principals 
employed more than two years and whose contracts expire in 2010 is March 1.  


